
Dear Pre-School Teacher, 

One of your current students has applied for admission to St. John Fisher School’s 
Kindergarten for the 2015-16 school year.  

We request your help in our enrollment process.  Please complete the attached Student 
Evaluation form and mail or fax it back to St. John Fisher School by February 12, 2015, 
so that we may process this prospective student’s application in a timely manner. 

Our current Kindergarten teacher will conduct an additional one-on-one readiness 
evaluation in the classroom. The results of this test, along with all of the completed 
forms, will help determine how prepared the student is for Kindergarten. All information 
is considered confidential and will not remain in the student’s permanent file.  

Thank you for your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Anne-Marie Hudani 
Principal 

**Parents-Please bring this form to your child’s preschool-Thank you** 
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ST. JOHN FISHER SCHOOL 
5446 Crest Road 

Rancho Palos Verdes 
CA 90275 

310-377-2800 (phone)  
310-377-3863 (fax) 

http://www.schoolspeak.com/schools/sjf/
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